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February 20, 2021

Chair of House State Government Committee

RE: HF 590 Election Law Reform

Changing rules to favor one side in a contest is called cheating.  That is what Republicans are doing with their proposed changes to Iowa’s voting laws. In 2020 Iowans turned out to register and vote in record numbers and there have been no credible allegation of fraud. The only reasons to shorten the days for early voting, limit satellite boxes, prohibit mailing absentee ballot requests are to place impediments to voting. Iowans have a constitutional right to vote and lawmakers should never place impediments to exercising our rights. Legislators should vote against the proposed changes to election laws. 
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